INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

NOVEMBER MEETING

Tuesday, Nov. 12th

NEVADA TERRITORY

Hi Good People!!!

It's Bulletin time, again. It would have been out a bit sooner, but Alice and I have had a bout with the "Flu Bug". Tonight, being the night of the "Trick or Treaters", we get a chance to see if we're recovered.

Our next dinner/meeting, as you see, is going to be held at the new NEVADA TERRITORY, on Hwy 395, two blocks south of Sharkey's Casino.(formerly Patrick Henry's). The address is 1404 Hwy 395.

Our last meeting was attended by twenty-six of our members. We had seven (no-shows), which could be very costly to our Chapter, if the Restuarant needs a guarantee. We were fortunate that we were not held toour original estimate. PLEASE!!!, if you tell us that you're coming to dinner, give us the courtesy of a phone call, if your plans change. We aren't financially able to carry many non-shows. Nuff said???

Our November dinner/meeting will consist of a <u>Large N.Y.</u> Steak, salad/soup, coffee and dessert included. For anyone who desires, Halibut Steak will be served if available, or an equal subsitute. This promises to be one fine dinner.

Don't forget the Pot-O-Gold drawing. Thanks to all of you who contributed to the last drawing. At our Christmas Party, which is being planned, we hope to have an exchange of gifts. (more in the next Bulletin). The Christmas Party is being booked on the 22nd of December, at BODINE'S RESTUARANT, ami. south of where Hwy 50 meets Hwy 395. Many of our members have requested this location, and having eaten there on other occasions, Alice and I heartily agree.

Our 2nd V.P. is home recuperating from a bit of a stroke. Eugene will be watched over by Betty and those of us, who have known him for many years. You be a good boy, Gene, and take your medicine, or I'll tell Santa Claus.

Our condolences also, to Sharon Brown and her family for the passing of their father, in Southern California. We also wish Bill and Kelly's mother, in Sacramento, a speedy recovery from her trip to the hospital.

Since many of the Minden residents are now receiving home delivery of their mail, will you please notify us if you prefer our mailing to your physical location.

VERY IMPORTANT !!!! PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU WILL BE ATTENDING OUR NOVEMBER MEETING. (267-2066). If we're not in Leave a message. We need a "head count" no later than Friday, Nov. 8th....

Our dinner/ meeting will be as follows: Attitude Adjustment will start at 6:00 p.m. and Dinner will be served at 7:00 p.m. DON'T FORGET THE P-O-G.....

Lon...